
After a year of going through a pandemic I am saddened and disappointed that a group of individuals is trying to take away physical 
outdoor activity from family and friends.  This is a safe environment and there really is no reasoning as to why you would not allow 
people to have family activities on the river I am opposed to this and saddened that you’re taking away peoples rights to enjoy the 
lovely rivers in Oregon


